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Sts supports a variety of technology initiatives throughout the year  

Bits & Bytes 

Student 
 Technology 
  Services

STS
The mission of Student Technology Services 
is to enhance the student experience by 
advocating for a technology-rich 
environment that is essential to the successful 
learning and enjoyable living of our students.  
Bits & Bytes is a monthly newsletter 
highlighting STS services and initiatives. 

Showcasing everything from iPads to 
projectors and offering tips on 
photography, data visualization, e-
book access, and more, the fair was a 
chance for all members of the 
university community to sample a 
smorgasbord of the technology 
resources available through the 
Libraries. 

Students, faculty, and staff stopped 
by the library on Wednesday, March 
19, and met with library staff and 
representatives from STS, The 
Writing Center, Blackboard, and 
Apple offering demos and 
information on a diverse selection of 
topics and items. 

STS Showcasing new technology                           
at Olin Library’s TASTE OF TECHNOLOGY FAIR 

Student Technology Services participated in the Taste of Technology fair organized 
by Olin Library and promoted the WUSTL Mobile App and print@wustl.edu. 

Sherry Holmes, STS Programs Manager and Chris Huels, Manager of Technical 
Services and Support answered student and staff questions on various technology-
related topics. 
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NEW STUDENT HIRES  

Caroline Hsiao - Lee House 

Mason Hall -  Eliot House 

Vishruth Reddy - Dauten House 

Shungheon Chai - S40/Umrath 

Leighton Wan - Gregg/Lien House 

Geoffrey Chen - Park/Mudd House 

Chelsea Lin - Danforth House 

 

Makund Murari 

Aaron Graubert 

Henry Chen 

Gus Price 

Drake Lee 

Evan Whitt 

Alex Ranney 
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TOASTMASTERS AT 
WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY IN 

ST. LOUIS 

Toastmasters will be opening two 
WUSTL clubs, one at West Campus 
and another on the Danforth 
Campus.  

In an effort to improve their 
leadership, communication and 
presentation skills, several IS&T 
employees, participants in the SPIN-
IT2 leadership program, have joined 
as charter members of WUSTL 
Toastmasters. 

 

MEET the FALL 2014 STS Student management TEAM 

STUDENT TECHNOLOGY SERVICES is once again participating in the PB&Joy 
food collection campaign. A collection bin will be stationed in the STS lobby until 
April 15. Stop by and bring some canned goods to donate. 

The 4th annual PB&Joy university-wide food drive supports Operation Food 
Search's efforts to feed 135,000 St. Louis area children living in poverty, particularly 
during the summer when they lose access to free/reduced school meals. 

From left to right: 

Alex Ranney,              
PreO Student Manager 

Abigail Ketzman,       
STS Student Manager 

Clement Koh,        
Assistant Student Manager 

Gus Price,                      
STC Manager 

Student Technology Coordinators 
(STCs): 

Student Technicians: 

STEER-IT is a fast-paced, hands-on, 
interactive Pre-Orientation program 
championed by STS, and is geared 
toward incoming freshman students 
who have a genuine interest in 
technology. Registration for Fall 2014 
Pre-O Programs begins May 1, 2014. 
All registrations are on a first-come, 
first-served basis. To register please 
visit the First Year's website. 

For more information about STEER-
IT please visit: sts.wustl.edu/steer-it 


